
      
8th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

The Children’s Bookshow 

Class 5 and 6  

Friday 19th September 2025 

 

Class 5 and 6 are invited to attend The Children’s Bookshow, to be held at Blackpool Grand Theatre 

on Friday 19th September.  

Katherine Rundell will be hosting an author event at the Grand Theatre on Friday afternoon, children 

will also receive a copy of Katherine’s latest book. Children will be walking to the theatre after lunch 

and will return to school for home time.  

We are asking for a donation of £3.00. This includes the event, along with a copy of their own book 

by Katherine Rundell. 

Please return the payment to school by Wednesday 17th September. 

Thank you 

Mrs Galloway. 
Head Teacher.  
 

 

 

Name of child ____________________________________________ Class ____________________ 

I enclose a donation of £3.00 towards the cost of the Children’s Bookshow and book.  

Signed ______________________________________________________ Date _________________ 


